Boston
Scientific

Rhythm Management

4100 Hamline Avenue North
St. Paul, MN 55112-5798
www.bostonscientific.com

July 2023

Dear Patient,

We recently informed your heart doctor about new software available for the EMBLEM S-ICD. The
software fixes a behavior, that self-corrects in a day, where the device could be unable to detect an abnormal
heart rhythm if it occurs during that period of time. This behavior has occurred three times in 136,000
devices. In all three instances the devices have remained in service and no harm to patients has been
reported. The software can be updated the next time you go to your doctor’s office. At the office, a
programmer will communicate with your implanted EMBLEM S-ICD device and will automatically update
the software within minutes.

What should you do?

e Keep and attend all your scheduled medical and device check appointments.
e Talk to your doctor about the best steps for managing your device.

At Boston Scientific, patient safety is our priority and our constant focus. We are committed to working
closely with you and your doctor. We recommend that you discuss this letter with your doctor, who knows
best how this new information may affect you.
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